
 

 

Safeguarding policy statement 

 

Omega outdoor adventure has a moral and legal duty of care towards any young person that 

participates in our activities. Our staff will promote a friendly and open environment where all 

young people are encouraged to value and respect each other, including Omega staff, venue 

staff and other organisations onsite.  

All young people have a right to protection with individual needs or vulnerability taken into 

account. Adhering to good practice guidelines and Omega procedures will help ensure the 

safeguarding and protection of young people involved in our activities. 

This policy aims to keep young people safe by: 

• Providing them with appropriate safety and protection whilst in our care. 

• Training staff to make informed and confident responses to specific child protection 

issues. 

• Exceeding minimum requirements for safeguarding young people. 
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